NESPELEM SCHOOL DISTRICT #14
PO BOX 291
NESPELEM, WA  99155
PHONE: (509) 634-4541




March 3rd, 2022

Dear Families:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please see the latest updates below as of 3-3-2022:
Events:
April 4 - 10                               Spring Break
       
Health & Safety:
Please continue to monitor your student for symptoms each morning before putting them on the bus.  Note that they must continue to have a mask on before boarding the bus for the remainder of the year.  If we move to remote instruction, you will be notified by a ROBO call.

Academics:
First grade will have a new teacher starting March 14th.  Gloria Adolph will teach first grade & Matthew Timentwa will be teaching the preschool class for the remainder of the year.

Sports:
Track will start this spring.  Matthew Timentwa will be the coach.

Facilities:
The new modular building will be opening soon.  We will have an Open House this spring.
We received notice that we have been awarded a grant to repair & paint the outside of our current main building, as well as our sidewalks & curb.  This work will take place this summer.

Employment:
We have Elementary & Preschool Teacher positions open, as well two intern positions in the Kitchen & Building Office.  We are also accepting applications for substitute Teachers, Secretaries, Bus Drivers, Kitchen Staff & Paraeducators. Please let us know if you or someone you know has any interest in these positions.  For more information, please look at our website or call the office.

Next Year:
We will have summer school available for grades 4th – 8th.  Call to have your student’s name added to the list.

Stay Well,


Dr. Effie Dean
Superintendent / Principal
Nespelem S.D.
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